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December 22, 1980

Mr. and Mrs. Harry Deloian
3342 Parkwood Avenue
Richmond, Virginia 23221

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Deloian:

May I express our deepest appreciation for your gift
to the Diocese in honor of Mr. and Mrs. Zareh Kapikian.
The Irish linen tablecloth and napkins are exgquisite and
will be used in the Archbishop's Reception Room where
dignitaries and visitors are received.

Mr. and Mrs. Kapikian are indeed very dear friends
of the Church. We know they will be touched to hear of
your feeling for them, so kindly expressed in this
donation.

We thank you again for your generosity and extend
our warm wishes for a blessed Christmas season.

Yours sincerely,

Syraun Palvetzian
- Executive Director



